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CITY OF NEWTON

Zoning Redesign

Ward 4 Community 
Meeting
THURSDAY
MARCH 7, 2019

6:45 p.m. - 8:15 p.m.

Burr Elementary School                            
171 Pine Street 
Auburndale, MA 02466 

The City of Newton is redesigning its 

Zoning Ordinance.  The goal is to create 

an easily understood ordinance that 

reflects what is best about Newton and 

is at the same time forward thinking.

Your Ward 4 City Councilors invite you 

to a community meeting on March 7th. 

The Planning team will review the first 

draft Zoning Ordinance with residents 

and businesses in Ward 4. 

This meeting is not part of the Riverside 

Vision Plan process.

To preview the First Draft Zoning Ordinance and Zoning Map, go to the link: 

www.newtonma.gov/zoningredesign

Wheelchair accessible location. Please note that 
the accessible entrance is located at the front of 
the building on Pine Street. For ADA accomodations, 
please contact Jini Fairley atleast two business days 
in advance: jfairley@newtonma.gov or 617.796.1253.                          
For City’s TTY/TDD: 617.796.1089. For TRS, dial 711.


